

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 9, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are winding down our Dr. Seuss Week and our Read-A-Thon. All donations for Read-A-Thon are due by this Friday, **March 10**. Thank you for all your fundraising efforts!

- ✓ Mar. 6-10 Dr. Seuss Week
- ✓ Mar. 10 Stations of the Cross Read-A-Thon Ends
- ✓ Mar. 13 NO SCHOOL/Professional Development Day
- ✓ Mar. 13-24 Middlesex County Replenish Food Drive
- ✓ Mar. 14 Pi Day Grades 6-8
- ✓ Mar. 16 St. Patrick's Day Dress Down/\$3.00 Benefitting Blessing Bag Brigade
- ✓ Mar. 17 Stations of the Cross
- ✓ Mar. 19 St. Patrick's /St. Joseph's Day Bingo Platter Fundraiser for Classes of 2023/2024
- ✓ Mar. 21 Spring Pictures
- ✓ Mar. 24 End of 3rd MP

Stations of the Cross 9:00

Block "C" Clubs End

✓ Mar. 31 – MCA Mite Boxes Due

This year we will continue our participation in the annual Replenish Food Drive for Middlesex County. Today, reusable bags for each family will be sent home for the food collection. There will also be a certificate for your child to fill out and return to their teacher to show that they have participated. Please encourage your child to empty the bag into green containers that will be in the lobby and cafeteria, and keep the reusable bag. Thank you so much for your help in this very important Christian service project. Our donations help to feed so many families in need.

Finally, we are saying goodbye to Mrs. Mundy on Friday as she begins her maternity leave. We wish her a safe delivery, and cannot wait to meet Baby Michaela! May God bless Mrs. Mundy and her family during this joyous time.

You are all a blessing to St. Stanislaus Kostka School and continue to be in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal